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Dear Parents 

Firstly, a warm welcome to Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School. 

Your child is due to start school this coming September and you are no doubt thinking that the 

transition between nursery and school is going to be a big change.  The PA would like to help make 

this a little easier by inviting you to two informal play dates at Coronation Park (outside the 

playground by the big tree),  on Friday 27th July and Thursday 16th August from 2pm. 

Hopefully this will allow the children to make new friends and the whole experience of starting 

school less daunting!  Don’t forget your picnic blankets and any outdoor games.  Siblings are of 

course welcome! 

If you would like to come along to these play dates please do let us know so we can confirm the 

dates and times.  Please email:  pa@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk 

Secondly, each school year has 1-2 reps per class.  This is an important role as the Class Reps (with 

the help of the Parents’ Association) serve as means of informing other parents of school events, 

organising social occasions such as coffee mornings and nights out and generally acting as a link 

between parents and the school. 

It’s always nice to have new parents in this role as it brings a fresh perspective so if this is of interest 

to you please e-mail us.  You will be supported by existing parent class reps who are always very 

happy to help shadow any new class reps should it be required. 

Again, welcome to you all and we look forward to your forthcoming support. 

Parent Reps  
 
 

 


